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The National Council of Teachers of Mathematics (NCTM) solicits appli-
cations for the position of Editor-in-Chief for its new pre-K–grade 12 
practitioner journal that will launch in January 2020.

This is an exciting opportunity to lead and influence a new NCTM 
endeavor. The editor will be appointed by the NCTM Board of Directors 
on the recommendation of its Publishing Committee. Beginning June 
1, 2018, for an expected four-year term, the editor will assist staff in 
the development of the new journal. The editor’s responsibilities are 
expected to include making publication decisions, identifying Associ-
ate Editors, and coordinating their work.

Candidates should be educators with outstanding records in math-
ematics education and demonstrated editorial, managerial, and lead-
ership skills. This is a part-time, volunteer position, and NCTM will pro-
vide an honorarium and/or institutional release time/buy-out time.

Letters of intent, including a CV, should be submitted by April 
16, 2018, to Eleanore Tapscott, NCTM Director of Publications, at 
etapscott@nctm.org.
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